## **Uniform Law Commission Executive Committee**

## **Email Ballot Minutes**

May 21, 2019

On May 21, 2019 the Executive Committee conducted a ballot to affirm the expanded charge that was approved for the Unregulated Transfers of Adopted Children Act Drafting Committee on the May 2 conference call.

The following members of the Executive Committee voted in favor of the expanded charge:

Anita Ramasastry, President; Steve Wilborn, Vice President; Rich Cassidy, Immediate Past President; Carl Lisman, Executive Committee Chair; Daniel Robbins, Committee on Scope and Program Chair; Ryan Leonard, Legislative Committee Chair; Nora Winkelman, Secretary; Tom Buiteweg, Treasurer; and members Diane F. Boyer-Vine, Gail Hagerty, and Barry Hawkins.